The Van Alen

Newsletter - May 2018

Garden Party

A local meetup group will be holding a Garden Party in the Van Alen garden on 15 July. The purpose of the garden party is to have an enjoyable afternoon meeting new friends and raising money for good causes. All The Van Alen residents and friends will be very welcome to join us via the "Dining with Friends" meetup group and more details are available on:

https://www.meetup.com/brighton_dining/events/250 063632/

Hope to see you there.
Barry Warburton
1 Mews House

Clean-up Sunday - 1 July 10am

In part to meet the recommendations of the recent "Fire Risk Assessment" and in part to smarten the place up, the directors are going to clean-up all the car park storage areas and cages on Sunday 1 July. If you have anything that is not in a numbered cage or very clearly identified as yours, it will be removed and disposed of. You are most welcome to join us in the underground car park at 10am







New signs

New stainless steel "No parking" and "Resident Parking" signs have been installed in the above ground car park and new acrylic signs have been fixed to the rooms in the underground car park. In case you are wondering, the "Comms room" is where the BT lines, the satellite cables and the door entry system are located.

Rubbish, recycling and warmer weather

Please put all non-recyclable rubbish in tied plastic bags in the general rubbish bins to prevent spoilage and smells. Please recycle as much as possible – this also saves space in the general rubbish bins. Glass can be placed in the two bottle banks and there are two recycling bins by the back wall of the bin room for plastic bottles, paper, cardboard, newspapers, magazines, tins and cans. Thank you for your cooperation.

Contact

by email <u>directors@vanalen.info</u> or pass a note to David Brown, Flat 36, via the concierge. www.vanalen.info